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I am writing to express my strong opposition to Bill SB210. It is clearly meant to restrict access 
to voting and roll back the voting rights of Oregonians. Making Oregonians vote in-person on 
election day and with strict identification requirements would make it impossible for many 
Oregonians to vote. 

Bill SB210 is an obvious attempt to undermine accessibility for all to be able to vote in Oregon's 
electoral system. Our goal should be to engage more voters and increase access to voting, not 
limit and make it more difficult, logistically challenging and more costly.

Please squash bill SB210. Thank you.


